[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Natasha Neal [mailto:violin.natasha@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2016 9:07 AM

Subject: LYSO Auditions

Hey guys,
I hope you all have had a great summer.  I know that I have been very busy.  Just a few things I wanted to let you all know.

1. Placement auditions for you all will be held on Tuesday Aug. 23, Thursday Aug 25, and Tuesday Aug. 30 from 6-8.  You only need to sign up for 1- 15 min spot.  Auditions will be held at New Freedom on Miller Rd.  This will also be the location of rehearsals.  This is different from last year.  We are moving to their main campus instead of the one downtown.  Concerts will also be at this location.

2.  Rehearsals are set to start September 13th from 6:30-8:30

3.The Lebanon Symphony is hosting a concert called 3 Tenors in Red Socks. It is being held on September 25th at 4pm at Lebanon Presbyterian Church.  They are asking for some of our youth symphony members to help out.  If you are interested please let me know asap.

If you have any questions please let me know.  If you wish to be taken off this email list, please let me know as well.

Thanks
Natasha

